
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 

Caston Church of England Primary Academy 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney 

 
The Street, Caston, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 1DD 

Tel: 01953 483304  Email: office@caston.norfolk.sch.uk  Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

         6th January 2023   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Happy New Year!  

 

We hope you all managed to have a good break.   

 

We would like to welcome you all back for the start of this new term and welcome our new 

children and their families to Caston C of E Primary Academy. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

6th February        -  Yr 5 & 6 Bikeability Forms to be returned by 06/02/23 

13th – 17th February - Half Term 

3rd – 17th April  - Easter Holidays 

18th April  - Back to School 

1st May  - May Day Bank Holiday 

8th May  - Bank Holiday – Kings Coronation 

29th May – 2nd June - Half Term 

21st July  - End of Term 

 

After School Clubs, Swimming and Guitar Lessons 

Reminder that the above will all restart next week (9th January).  Letters regarding guitar 

lessons are coming home tonight. 

 

The Friends of Caston AGM – Date change 

The Annual General Meeting will now take place on Thursday 12th January and will be 
via an online meeting platform.  Further details will shortly be available from the office 
about how to join the meeting if you wish to attend.  
 

 Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Headteacher 
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